
 

{W2312832}

Join us!

The Yellow Pad Reincarnated!

Welcome!
After many years on hiatus, 

we are bringing back the 
Yellow Pad…a newsletter of 

the Waterbury Bar 
Association. It is our hope 
that this will be a quarterly 
publication, with a little of 

everything…including 
submissions by you, our 

members! We look forward 
to hearing from you!

Have ideas or submissions 
for the next newsletter? 
Email Isa Squicciarini:
isquicciarini@carmodylaw.com

Annual Outing…a little 

We held our annual Golf Outing and Dinner in June, 2013 at the 
Waterbury Country Club. Although the weather didn’t cooperate, a 
good time was had by all. The following Executive Board Members 
were elected: President Matt Lucarelli, Vice President Isa 
Squicciarini, Secretary Lisa Lugauskas and Treasurer Michael Fasano, 
Jr.  We look forward to a great year!

Bench Bar Reception

Meet the Waterbury Judges at a 
Reception at Signatures!

5:00-7:00 p.m.

Please RSVP to Vette: 

203-596-9030 ext 129

The Waterbury Bar Association 
raised over $1000 for the Relay 
for Life in honor of Judges 
Eschuk and Marano, and our 
other members who are battling 
cancer. Thank you to all who 
walked and donated!

Did you know?
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CLE Corner
For registration details, please check our 

website www.waterburybar.org

10-30-13

Listen to the perspectives of various mediators on 
mediation strategy.

Covered topics include:  What is mediation; approaches 
to mediation; the benefits of mediation; how to select an 
effective mediator; the difference between court-annexed 
mediation and private mediation; how divorce mediation 
differs; advantages/disadvantages of  mediation; the 
attorney’s role in mediation; what preparation is required; 
where does the mediation occur and Q & A’s.

Who should attend:  Litigators, Family Law Practitioners

Our panel of speakers include Attorneys:

Lisa Cappalli, Cappalli & Hill, LLC

Joseph Mengacci, Law Office of Joseph A. Mengacci

Tom Sansone, Carmody & Torrance, LLP Wouldn’t it be great to read an article submitted by 
one of our members? Submit your proposed article…
about a legal issue, showcasing an attorney’s hobby, 
or something funny about the practice of law! 

Email Isa Squicciarini: 
isquicciarini@carmodylaw.com.

Waterbury Bar 
Association 

~Matt Lucarelli ~ 
President Extraordinaire…Attorney…Dad.

Matt, our illustrious President of the Waterbury Bar 
Association, practices with the Law Firm of Brian 
Mongelluzzo. His practice includes workers compensation, 
and personal injury…In his free time he enjoys making 
syrup from the maple trees in his backyard, and spending 
time with his family. 

From a Member’s Desk

Please join us in welcoming the following attorneys 
to Waterbury:

➢ Attorney Monique Ferraro ~ The Ferraro Law 
Firm

➢ Attorney Damian Gunningsmith ~ Carmody & 
Torrance (residing in New Haven office)

➢ Attorney Matt Lucarelli is now practicing with 
the Law Offices of Brian Mongelluzzo

Congratulations to Isa Squicciarini of Carmody & 
Torrance, who was elected to the Board of Directors 
of Habitat for Humanity of Greater Waterbury.


